Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

International Bureau
E-mail:  James.Ball@fcc.goy
George. Li@fec.gov
(202) 418-1462
(202) 418-2824 (fax)
October 18, 2012
Ref: EB 2012-28

Hillary Morgan (301) 225-6113 Douglas May (202) 647-5276
Shawn B. Cooley (202) 282-8489 Christopher Hemmerlein (202) 482-1885
Edward T. Hand (202) 514-2464 Jonathan McHale (202) 395-9533
Richard Sofield (202) 233-0702 Robert Spive (202) 324-5505
Sean Desmond (202) 456-6068

Re: Section 214 Application

Dear Sir or Madam:

Please review the following application and advise us whether you have any national security,
law enforcement, foreign policy or trade concerns by Noon November 7 2012, because we are
prepared to take action on this application. Electronic filed (e-file) applications are able to be
viewed by accessing www.fcc.gov/ibfs and searching by the file number.

ITC-214-20121009-00253 (e-file)

Tac Telecom, LLC’s application for authority to provide wmo::ﬁm-dmmoa and resale
services between the United States and permissible international points. Applicant is
located in Canada and 50% each owned by two citizens of Canada.

If we do not hear from you by Noon November 7, 2012, we will assume that you do not
have any concerns with the above listed application and this application will be auto-
granted on November 9, 2012 per Commission’s rules, 47 C.F.R. § 63.12.

ITC-STA-20121012-00261 (e-file)

Teledirek Global Corp. requests Special Temporary Authority to temporarily provide
international telecommunications services. The underlying application, ITC-214-
20120801-00193, has been removed from streamlined processing per Richard Sofield’s
email of August 29, 2012. Please comment on this STA request by October 24, 2012.

VWithdrawal
HARP TELECOM withdrew its application, ITC-214-20120910-00222, on September
" 28,2012 (See DA 12-1672, rel. Oct. 18, 2012).
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Qoono Li, Uo@ﬁ% Chief, Policy Division
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George Li

From: Veronica Garcia-Ulloa

Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2012 12:05 PM

To: Adrienne Downs; 'robert.spiva@ic.fbi.gov"; 'edward.hand@usdoj.gov';
‘hillary.Morgan@disa.mil'; '‘chemmerlein@ntia.doc.gov'; 'vbarrish@askcalea.net’;
'maydc@state.gov'; 'Christopher.Siefken@ic.fbi.gov'; 'Marilyn.Shaifer@usdoj.gov'";
‘Tyrone.Brown@usdoj.goV'; 'Brian.williams@associates.dhs.gov'; 'shawn.cooley@dhs.gov';
"TTelecom@usdoj.goV'; 'Siobhan.Dupuy @usdoj.gov'; 'Joanne.Ongman@usdoj.gov';
‘Jennifer.Rockoff@usdoj.gov'; 'jmchale@ustr.gov'; 'Richard.Sofield2@usdoj.gov’;
'glenn. _AmB_.:m_Q@sn dhs.gov'; _mamm30:a®0m€ eop. @o<.. 'dale.barr@hqg.dhs.goVv"; 'IP-
FCC@dhs:goV'; 'john.delmore@ic.fbi.gov'; 'ttwg@leo.gov'; 'Kimberly. mO:B_a@cmao_ gov'

Cc: George Li; David Krech; Susan OConnell; Howard Griboff: James Ball

Subject: Cover Letter Reference EB 2012-28 (comments due by November 7, 2012).

Attachments: Executive Branch 2012-28.doc

Good Afternoon,
Attached to this email is Cover Letter Reference EB 2012-28 (comments due by November 7, 2012).

Thank you,

Veronica Garcia-Ulloa
Veronica.Garcia-Ulloa@fcc.gov
Federal Communications Commission
International Bureau/Policy Division
(202) 418-0481

10/18/2012



